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Comments: The transfer of federal public lands to states is an idea that should not even be considered. If federal

lands are transferred to states they may then be sold to the highest bidder in the private sector. This would take

thousands of acres away from the public. This would also take away a key component of the state from collecting

fees from big game (hunting/fishing) licenses. The transfer would also set a bad precedent for the rest of the

country. These public lands are used by many different individuals for different activities which may include sight

seeing, hunting, fishing, and hiking. This proposed transfer is a very bad idea all the way around. It's time to do

what is right by taking steps to prevent this from happening. Thanks for your time. 


